

MAY 1 - 2015

LAKE COUNTY
PLANNING, BUILDING & DEVELOPMENT



April 28, 2015

Lake County Board of Zoning Appeals George Bell, Chairman 500 W. Winchester Road Libertyville, IL 60048

Dear Board of Zoning Appeals:

We recently received your Notice #7086 regarding Fremont Township's request for a variance on the permitted impervious surface area ratio. The Fremont Township Office and Highway Department have long been excellent neighbors to St. Mary of the Annunciation and we have shared a good relationship for many decades. St. Mary strongly supports the Township's request for this variance.

The improvements that the Township desires will produce benefits for the entire community and will not negatively impact the adjoining properties, of which we are a large one. We hope you will be able to approve this variance request.

Sincerely,

Rev. Jerome Jacob

Pastor

Howard W. Fischer

The section of the se

Director of Parish Operations

responding to the second of th